Cowaramup

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cowaramup Primary School Newsletter

Term 1 Week 2

About us

Cowaramup families have a strong connection and association with Cowaramup Primary School.

Throughout the years, Cowaramup Primary School has been characterised by high quality teaching and support staff

who have set high literacy and numeracy standards, resulting in excellent academic achievement and progress.

Our school prides itself on developing a positive school culture through managing behaviour in an educative, supportive
way.

Pringipal's Desk

It was absolutely fantastic to see excited and eager students head back
to school this week. Even the inclement weather didn’t take the
excitement out of the day.

Thank you to all the parents for helping the students ready themselves
for school and the staff for setting up their classes ready for the
students.

We especially welcome those new families that have joined our school
and community.

There are a number of new staff this year including:




- Jamie-Lee Edwardes - Pre-primary (sharing the class with Ms Nat)
- Amy Murray — Music (1 Day a week)

- William Crawford - Year 6

- Lisa Goodall - Education Assistant in Room 3

- Amy Bolton Year 3/4 — for Term 1 whilst Mrs Fox is working at
Millers Well PS in Karratha.

Mr Yorke’s Year 5 students have commenced their school year with their
new furniture, working out of the library until a new transportable is
provided for our growing school. We refer to this class as Room 12. This
number will move with the class to the new transportable when it
arrives.

Training begins this week for the Faction Athletics Carnival which will be
held on Friday, 26th March. Years K-2 will be training on Wednesday
mornings and the Year 3 — 6 students on Friday afternoons. To assist in
the training, we are asking the students to wear their faction shirts and
hats on these days to school.

We all look forward to this year’s carnival. It is always a highlight of our
school calendar and enjoyed by students, parents and staff.

Thanks to Kristy McKinley who recently did a makeover of the girls and
boys toilets which has been a long term project of the P&C. There are
positive affirmations and art work which have now brightened up these
areas. It really does look superb and promotes the positive culture of
our school. The funding for this was given to the P&C by MuKau who
over many years have donated money from gift-wrapping to the P&C.

During the summer months of terms 1 and 4 we ask students to wear
school hats. Can | ask parents to please check with their child whether
they still have a hat? There seems to be a significant number of
students wanting to borrow hats from the front office staff. If children
are not wearing a hat they must remain only in the undercover area

during break times.

Our school assembly is now on every 2nd Friday at 9am, commencing
this week.
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Our front office staff will be checking with all parents over the coming
weeks for those that have medical plans for their children. It is
important if there are any changes to these plans or there are
medications that need to be provided, that these are given to the front
office staff.

Term 1is a 9-week term and currently we are in week 2. School finishes
this term on Thursday the 1st April, the day before the Easter holidays
commence. Term 2 will be an 11-week term.

Kind regards
Peter Howse

Principal



Ablution Block Make Over - Thanks to the Gowaramup PandC
and Mukau!




FEBRUARY
Friday, 12 February
Assembly

MARCH
17 /18 March
School Photos
24 Mamrch
Faction Camival—Jumps/Throws/400m
26 March
Faction Carnival- Sprints/Relays/Tabloid
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Wishing Sticks - What do you wish for?




Room 1 students with their wishing sticks for Year 1
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Canteen News

Hello parents and children and welcome to Term1, 2021! The canteen is open again for onine orders only (at this
stage).

Check out our Facebook posts to sees what's happening in the canteen and as always if you can donate some dry goods
or your time please get in touch as it is always so very much appreciated!!

Enjoy the warmer weather and please feel free to pop in and say hello!
Many thanks

Lainy
Canteen Manager

M: 0400 555 296
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How to Order with QuickCliq

REGISTER
TODAY!

(NN B EASY

WE ARE
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S QuickCliq

www.QuickClig.com.au

How to get started:

Vigit www.Quickelig.com.au

Sign up by completing the registration form
Recelve a confirmation emall with activation link
Activate your account and login to the website
Add a student and nominate their school

Order whenever you like

How to order meals:
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Canteen Menu

Printed on: 10 February 2021

Meal Type Category Product Name Price
Lunch Drinks l Orange juice $2.50
Hot Food l Chicken curry + rice *GF $6.00
l Pizza ham + pineapple $6.00
. Pizza Ham only $5.50
l Sausage sizzie 24.00
l Spaghetti bolognaise Large 26.00

. Spaghetti bolognaise small $5.00



Rolls & Wraps i Chicken cheese + mayo loastie $5.00

l Ham + cheese toastie 5400

Recess Drinks @ Crange juice $2 50
Snacks . Cheesy $2.00

l Muffin $2.00

l Pikelet sandwich $1.00
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2021 Charges & Voluntary Gontributions Years K-6

Charges and Voluntary Contributions for 2021 have been sent via email
and placed on our school website. If you would like a paper copy, or any
further information, please visit the school office.

Remember any payments can be made by Direct bank deposit, cash or

EFTPOS. Cash or EFTPOS payments can be made in person at the
Administration Office or over the phone. When making Direct Bank

deposits please include the student name and year.
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Blackwood Dance Company

Welcome back to school everyone!

Let me introduce myself, I'm Miss Katt from the Blackwood Dance
Company and with our 10th year operating in Augusta-Margaret River-
Cowaramup area the Blackwood Dance Company are open for 2021
enrolments.

With over 20 years teaching experience and hand picked teachers and

assistants The Blackwood Dance Company teach a range of styles, cater
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for all ages from 2 up to adults, male & female and advanced to
beginner.



At the Blackwood Dance Company we teach in a fun, friendly and caring
environment where all our students get time and attention needed from
our teachers/assistants and where we find and bring confidence out of
anyone. We pride ourselves on being age appropriate-not only in our song
choice, but our dance moves and costuming.

Everyone is welcome at the Blackwood Dance Company and we strive to
see all our students having fun and loving what they have come to do,
dance!

If you'd like any more information please don’t hesitate to get in contact
with Katt on Mobile 0439 092 056 or

Email blackwood_dance@hotmail.com or check us out on
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/BlackwoodDanceCo

Website https://blackwood-dance-company.business.site/



